President's Message
At the June General Meeting Kathy Shimer, FOW
Treasurer, presented a check for $6.000 to Andrea Gutka,

Successful Splash!
The Spring Luncheon was a

success! Tami Brown,

Interim WomenSafe Executive Director. This raises the General Manager of the

total of our disbursements to $283.500! Andrea brought Cleveland Aquarium talked

us up to date on things that are happening at the shelter. about the aquarium. We

They currently have 31 residents in shelter. netted $6.662.20 thanks to

the hard work of the committee: Maryann
Baker, Stacia Clawson, Nancy Foltz, Glenda
Freshley, Karen Kerr, Carolee Lesyk, Pat

Sommer, Helen Wilson & Nancy Temple.

Maple Festival Parade
Thanks to Helen Wilson & Tom Starr, FOW Name:}

participated in the Maple Festival Parade Spouse.

again this year. Chardon High School Inter- ~ Childre

act students helped our members give toys to (Abbit

the children and event flyers to adults along Grandc

Treasurer Kathy Shimer presenting quarterly the parade route. Sunday featured Lolly, our tomeli
disbursement check to WomenSatfe Interim Director 2015 Angel, riding in the cart waving to the Educat
Andrea Gutka at June General Meeting. crowd. This is a terrific way for us to ersity,
promote the important work we do - thanks to  Yccupa

all who help make it possible! worke

Membe

General Meeting Speaker Hobbie

Judy Thrasher, Chief Probation Officer with Chardon sewiny

Municipal Court was our guest speaker on June 29th. SAIL AWAY

! siame,
1
: :‘...« in Cor
She gave us good insight into the legal process telling : — to proi
us how the judicial system deals with offenders of I years;
domestic violence as well as other crimes. Judging by _ Orches
the number of questions following her talk, she gave us . _ prograi
good information. T Cruse Raffle Upda t Joined
Thanks to your great sales efforts the Cruise Pat So

Raftle is headed into our final three months
Check us out on FaceBook! . . Pink :
profitably. To date we have sold 798 tickets

Melissa Connel, with help from intern Sarah Eadon . . - Party,
resulting in $7,100 income. The majority of

created a terrific Friends of WomeSafe page on ticket sales have come from individual sales, so Enjoya

FaceBook. Now we need a volunteer to manage that we owe a big THANK YOU to those who are that n

page for us. If you're computer savvy and know your carrying the tickets around and mentioning need 2

way around the FaceBook site, please consider giving them at every opportunity. With less than three

your time to maintaining this page for us. This has the months until the drawing, this is the time to
potential to drive attendance for our events, but it must  focus on telling everyone you meet about the

be kept current. Call Nancy Temple, #440-729-1009 if  cruise and sell more tickets! Deadline to turn in
you can do this for us. ticket stubs and money is September 26th.




COMING EVENTS

2015 Spring

Luncheon
"Splash!”



